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04 June 2024 BAGONG PILIPINAS

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

TO ALL PORT USERS:

Notice is hereby given that the Philippine Ports Authority (PPA) will conduct a virtual
Public Hearing on the Application of Asian Terminals, Inc (ATI) and ATI-Batangas, Inc
(ATIBI) for Cargo Handling (CH) Tariff Adjustment at Phases | and Il, Port of Batangas
via Webex.

Details of the Public Hearing are as follows:

Date : 19 June 2024 (Wednesday)
Time : 02:00 P.M.
Venue ; via Webex (Official Link will be sent to participants who

register in the link below before the Public Hearing)

All concerned parties especially those who are affected by the CH Tariff Adjustment of
ATI and ATIBI are invited to attend the virtual public hearing.

Below is the QR Code and link for registration which will be opened from 04 June 2024
until 18 June 2024, 05:00 P.M.:

Registration Link

https://forms.office.com/r/sxtFHzdkn4

For further information and other concerns, please coordinate with Ms MARIA DAISY
GRACE G TRIBUNAL, Executive Assistant, this Office at telephone number (043) 722-
2429.
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